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Maryland Center for School Safety Update  

• Marjorie Stoneman Douglas High School Shooting, Parkland, FL 
February 14, 2018 Responses     
 Emergency Governing Board Meeting convened by  
     Dr. Karen B. Salmon, State Superintendent of Schools,    

Center Governing Board – February 26, 2018  
 

• Meeting with Governor Hogan’s Team on School Safety 
 Dr. Karen B. Salmon, and Ed Clarke – February 26, 2018  
 School Safety Legislation Assistance   
 

• Great Mills High School Shooting, March 20, 2018 - St. Mary’s 
County Public Schools, Immediate and Continued Support   
 

• Safe to Learn Act of 2018  
 Key Legislative Testimony - Dr. Karen B. Salmon, State 

Superintendent of Schools/Center Governing Board Chair, Ed 
Clarke, & Assistant Attorney General, Dawn P. O’Croinin, Center 
Legal Counsel 

 
• Enhanced School Safety Training  

 
• Maryland School Safety Summit  

 


	������ � ������
	Maryland Center for School Safety Update 

